
Local Authority Treescape Fund 
 
Wiltshire Council is working in partnership with Bradford-on-Avon Town Council to 
submit a £100k bid to the Local Authority Treescape fund.  
 
The aim is to increase tree coverage across the town to create wildlife corridors, 
increase biodiversity, reduce air pollution, store carbon and improve the health and 
wellbeing of residents. If successful it is hoped that this application will act as a 
template for our other market towns to apply for funding to improve tree coverage 
across the county. 


